
Mr Richard Hall - Finance Committee 

I'm Richard Hall, I have one daughter currently attending Padnell Junior and one who 
left Padnell for secondary last year.  I also grew up in Padnell Avenue so have 
experience as a local resident. I recently joined the governance team in November 
2023 and really enjoy learning how the school goes about managing the day to day 
of our children.  It's been extremely enlightening and informative, certainly more goes 
on than I ever realised.  I sit on the full governing committee as well as the finance 
committee. I work in the energy performance sector as the Head of Projects for a 
global business.  I've been project managing for the past 11 years, before which I 
spent 20 years in the Royal Navy as a Chief Marine Engineer. Educated at Padnell 
back in the 80's, I completed my education at Portsmouth University with a degree in 
systems engineering and a masters in construction project management. I'm looking 
forward to using my experience and knowledge to help support team Padnell 
wherever it can be utilised. 

 


